Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

Tel: 01902 558544

ODTHOR E

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

16 March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

With regret, due to the current situation, we have taken the decision to cancel the Parents' Consultations planned for Wednesday 18th March for 1KP. These will be rescheduled at a later date.

In the meantime, we enclose your child's targets to allow you to support them. Should you have an urgent matter to discuss, please call the school office.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Titley Deputy Headteacher